UNIVERSITÉ DE BORDEAUX

LABORATOIRE DE GÉOLOGIE du QUATERNAIRE ET PRÉHISTOIRE

TALENCE, LE

December 15,1970

BATIMENT DE GÉOLOGIE

FACULTÉ DES SCIENCES

33 - TALENCE

TÉL. 91.12.99

POSTE: 334

Dear Don and Evelyn,

Just got your nice Xmas card. Glad to hear that Evelyn is better in a wayx, since she cab use her armes, but very sorry to learn that she is ill from the shots. If Don is sweating on the paper, I am on Bill Longacre's book. Happily, it is now all but finished, but we still have the illustrations to do. So, I do not have touched a bit of flint since two month and more! I wonder if I still will be able to make anything when I begin again.

I shall try to come next year, if possible, but it is too soon to know. May be just a trip to Idaho and San Francisco, and back through Cambridge to see Cécile. May be...

Well, hundred of letters to write, etc. Have as good a Xmas as possible. Denise and myseld speak of you often.

Bien amicalement,

F.Bordes

P.S.How w is the weather in Idaho?? Here we have a wonderful sun.It looks like late March!